
Dear friend,


By now you will hopefully have received your ballot to vote for who will 
represent our party at the next London Assembly election.


This choice is incredibly important, as you will be deciding who will take over 
from Caroline Pidgeon – who has chosen to stand down after over a decade of 
being our liberal voice in City Hall.


I am asking for your support because we need someone with energy, 
experience, and enthusiasm to lead and inspire teams right across our city.


My record speaks for itself. I have been a council leader, a target seat 
candidate, and currently work in the NHS. 


I want to see our party leading the way to fight for the quality, affordable homes 
London needs, challenging the damage of Brexit, demanding better for our NHS, 
and holding the Metropolitan Police to account.


To do this we need to grow our party in all corners of London and if you pick 
me to lead our team of candidates, I will work tirelessly to ensure we build our 
Council base and ensure we have a Councillor in every single borough.


I have produced a short video outlining my experience and why I think I am 
best to lead our team of candidates. Click below to watch it.


*insert photo and link to https://www.facebook.com/MainesChris/videos/
6103571033058657 *


If you have any questions, you can email me at chris.maines@yahoo.co.uk, call/
text me on 07973 149846, or message me via Facebook or Twitter.


I hope I can count on your support.


Thanks,

Chris Maines

https://www.facebook.com/MainesChris
https://twitter.com/MainesChris

